
  
 

   
 

SOUTH HUNTINGTON PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Tutoring Policy 
 

To help prevent the spread of the Covid-19 virus, the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) has issued the following guidelines for social distancing: 
 
Social distancing, also called “physical distancing,” means keeping a safe space 
between yourself and other people who are not from your household. 
 
To practice social or physical distancing, stay at least 6 feet (about 2 arms’ length) from 
other people who are not from your household in both indoor and outdoor spaces. 
 
The South Huntington Public Library is complying with the CDC’s social distancing 
protocol and has reduced the seating at our tables and closed meeting rooms.  For this 
reason, there is no tutoring permitted throughout the library until further notice.  
 
 


